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Law Office of

  Richard A. Finnigan          
Richard A. Finnigan                     2112 Black Lake Blvd. SW
             Candace Shofstall 
  (360) 956-7001
Olympia, Washington 98512

     Legal Assistant
rickfinn@localaccess.com
Fax (360) 587-3852
              (360) 753-7012

                                                                                   candaces@localaccess.com
June 29, 2012

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING

Mr. David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Re:
US Ecology Washington, Inc. - First Revised Sheet No. 7 Cancelling Original Sheet No. 7

Dear Mr. Danner:

Enclosed for filing is the above-referenced tariff sheet.  The purpose of this filing is to increase the Department of Health's (DOH) Site Surveillance Fee because of an increase adopted by DOH in WAC 246-254-130 which will take effect on August 1, 2012.  A copy of the CR-103P for the rule adopted is attached.    

A copy of this filing is being served on all parties to the Settlement Agreement.

Sincerely,

Richard A. Finnigan
Attorney for US Ecology Washington, Inc.

RAF/ cs
Enclosure

cc:
David A. Bennett (via U.S. mail)


Stan Addison (via U.S. mail)


Dr. Leonard E. Porter (via U.S. mail)


William Sissel (via U.S. mail)


Mike Lackey (via U.S. mail)


David E. Murray (via U.S. mail)


Wade Koglin (via U.S. mail)


Tray Caldwell (via e-mail)


Simon Bell (via e-mail)


Stuart Trippel (via e-mail)


James R. Baumgardner (via e-mail)
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